
San Diego Reiki Corps Volunteers Oct 7, 2023, Liberty Station

Walk to End Alzheimer's

Thank you Louise Lucas, Barbara Varga-Mahler 
and Tammy Gillespie. 



Such a quiet start to a busy but fun day!

It was a beautiful day with a small but dedicated group.
This is one of our most rewarding events!! The participants so need the 

respite for themselves while caring for such difficult experiences with 
loved ones.  It is truly a gift we offer!!


